
March 13, 2020 

 

 

Montessori Peaks Academy 

9904 W Capri Ave 

Littleton, CO 80123 

Dear MPA Community: 

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Montessori Peaks Academy Board during the 

upcoming term.   

I was first introduced to MPA while searching for a school for my then kindergarten student.  It is hard 

for me to believe, but that was over six years ago.  I now have both an upper elementary and lower 

elementary student in attendance.  Our family is grateful to MPA for providing not only a fostering 

learning environment, but also a community of incredible teachers, staff and families that support us 

each day along our journey.  It is with this sense of gratitude that I am looking to give back to our school 

by joining the board. 

As a Director and Project Manager, most of my professional experiences have been focused around 

leading large scale initiatives from inception to completion.  In this role, I ensure that my team and I 

maintain open communication with those impacted, adhere to a set budget, and meet a predefined 

timeline.  Most importantly, I enjoy that each day I get to bring together people with different ideas and 

skill sets to work towards a common goal.   

Over the years, I have seen the MPA board and staff tackle many projects to both sustain and grow our 

school community.  Together, they have achieved monumental milestones, such as hiring a new 

principal, and creating a master plan for the upcoming building and playground expansion.  I’m 

confident that my professional and personal desire to help deliver a well-orchestrated plan will be an 

asset to the board and to our school as we work on new initiatives in the coming years.   

Thank you for your consideration.   

Sincerely, 

Becky Springstead 


